TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD 
SPECIAL MEETING / PUBLIC HEARING / WORKSHOP
JANUARY 10, 2022

The Town of Stanford Town Board met for a Special Meeting/Public Hearing and Workshop on Monday, January 10th, 2022.  Supervisor Burton called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance
Roll call:  
Wendy Burton – present



Anne Arent - present




Margaret Fallon – present




Nathan Lavertue - present



Frank Pepe – present
MOTION TO ACCEPT THE AGENDA:

A motion was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Frank Pepe, to accept the agenda as presented.  Motion carried with all present voting in favor.

PUBLIC HEARING
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN


A motion was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Margaret Fallon, to close the regular meeting and enter into the scheduled Public Hearing for the draft Comprehensive Plan.  Motion carried with all voting in favor.

Supervisor Burton stated that the new Town Board has not worked on the document yet, and may make some changes, but will keep this Public Hearing open.  Gary Lovett, Comprehensive Plan chair, clarified that the Town Board held a Public Hearing in June and with the County Planning Dept. comments, and with those comments in mind, the committee met after and revised a few things.

Mark Burdick – was preparing a written documentation with many comments and would submit it when it was finished, probably this week.  Several people were in support of his comments and would sign his document.

Brief discussion followed that the draft Comprehensive Plan was now in the hands of the Town Board and had not yet been approved.  The Board would probably start their workshops on it in February.


With no other comments heard, a motion to close the Public Hearing was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Margaret Fallon.  Motion carried with all voting in favor. 


The Town Board then adjourned the meeting to go into their Workshop at approximately 7:15 PM and ended their workshop at 7:58 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk
